
 

 

 

 

 

Commencement Of Vaccine Lot Release by FDA Ghana – Effective 1st June 2025 

Dear Esteemed Stakeholders, 
 
The Food and Drugs Authority (FDA) Ghana wishes to inform all stakeholders that the 
Vaccine Lot Release program will officially commence on 1st June 2025. This initiative 
aligns with our commitment to ensuring the safety, quality and efficacy of vaccines in 
Ghana. 
 
As part of the phased implementation, the lot release process will begin with vaccines 
intended for the Expanded Programme on Immunization (EPI). Stakeholders are kindly 
requested to take note of this development and ensure full compliance with lot release 
requirements. 
 
Further details on submission procedures, timelines and necessary documentation are 
available on the FDA website. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in this critical public health initiative. 


